
AGENDA: 8/18/98.

August 12, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: NOTIFICATION OF AT-LARGE VACANCIES ON THE
LONG TERM CARE INTERAGENCY COMMISSION

Dear Members of the Board:

Two vacancies currently exist on the Long Term Care Interagency
Commission for at-large positions as follows: 1) a
representative of a publicly funded senior citizen transportation
program and 2) a representative of the Area Agency on Aging.
Accordingly, I recommend that the Board accept this letter as
notification of these vacancies, with nominations for
appointments to be received on September 1, 1998, and final
appointments to be made September 15, 1998.

Sincerely,

Board of Supervisors

JKB:ted

cc: Clerk of the Board
Long Term Care Interagency Commission
Area Agency on Aging
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